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Newsletter Date  

Volume 1  Issue 1      October 2017                              FRESH START 
 

October  19, 2017 
Education Speaker Series 

Presents: 
  

Grady Allen Moore, JD  
Criminal Defense Attorney  

 

Mental Health Law:  
What You Need to Know? 

 
Mr. Moore now operates a private law practice, specializing 
in criminal defense with an emphasis on substance abuse, 
mental health, and veteranõs issues.  He also serves as the 
defense representative on the management teams of the 
Mental Health Court and Veteranõs Accountability and 

Treatment Court programs.  
 

Thursday, October 19, 2017  
7:00-9:00 P.M. 

Turner Chapel Room 187  
492 N. Marietta Pkwy | Marietta, GA 30060  
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Education Speaker Series Presents: 
  

Mental Health Law:  
What You Need to Know?  

            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPEAKER PROFILE 
 
Mr. Grady Alan Moore is a native of Griffin, GA and a 1996 graduate of Vanderbilt University School of Law.  
He began his legal career in 1996 with the District Attorneyõs Office in Nashville, TN, where he worked as an 
Assistant District Attorney until 2001.  After briefly practicing bankrup tcy and civil litigation, he joined the 
District Attorneyõs Office of the Tallapoosa Circuit as the designated drug prosecutor.  In 2003 he moved to 
the Cobb Judicial Circuit and remained until November of 2014 as a Senior ADA and as Director of 
Accountability Courts.  He worked continuously with Drug Treatment Court, Mental Health Court, and 
Veterans Court from the inception of those programs in Cobb County.  He now operates a private law 
practice, specializing in criminal defense with an emphasis on subst ance abuse, mental health, and 
veteranõs issues.  He also serves as the defense representative on the management teams of the Mental 
Health Court and Veteranõs Accountability and Treatment Court programs. 

 
This event is a FREE community service. All are we lcome! 

Thursday, October 19, 2017  
7:00-9:00 P.M. 

Turner Chapel Room 187  
492 N. Marietta Pkwy | Marietta, GA 30060  

Grady Allen Moore, JD  
Criminal Defense Attorney  
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NAMI Cobb News 

NAMI Connections Weekly Support Group 
 

Our NAMI Connections Support Group for persons with a mental health diagnosis continues to 
meet every Monday from 7:00-8:30 p.m. in Room 046 at First Presbyterian Church located at 189 Church Street in 
Marietta. We have a good core group of people who are committed to living in wellness - please come join this drop-in 
group any Monday or every Monday! Contact Paul Miner: pminer@bellsouth.net  for more information. 
  

Weekly Family Support Group 

Our Family Care and Share Support Group is a drop-in group for family members and caregivers for someone with a 
mental health diagnosis. The group meets every Monday from 7:00-8:30 p.m. in Room 048 at First Presbyterian Church, 
189 Church St in Marietta. If your family member is in crisis, come any or every Monday to receive support from others. 
And if your family member is doing well, please come to give your support and share your experiences with others! 
Contact Greg Ausham at 330-801-0328, Susie Allen at 770-565-4335 or Sylvia Oliphant 678-471-5907 for more 
information. 

 

 
 

NAMI Cobb making an impression at NAMIWalks 2017 
 

mailto:pminer@bellsouth.net
tel:330-801-0328
tel:770-565-4335
tel:678-471-5907
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The 2017 NAMI Cobb StigmaBusters did it!  Records were broken... 

1.    Largest walk team in 14 years (115 Walkers) 

2.    Recognized as the Top Fundraising Walker team in Georgia 

3.    NAMI Georgia raised $194,878.00 

4.    NAMI Cobb Stigma Busters raised $24,625.00 

 

The Team Captains would like to express our gratitude and overwhelming thanks to everyone who 
had a part in making this yearôs walk a success. As the Co-Captains looked into the sea of NEON 
GREEN on walk day, we were so appreciative of the ALL the Cobb walkers in attendance and the 
dollars raised. But we knew that it COULD NOT HAVE HAPPENED without those silent and 
unseen worker bees, prior to walk day, and we thank them all: 

¶ Those who talked to countless retail outlets for the yummy brown bags lunch items. 
¶ Those who secured and transported the beautiful AKA/NAMI Balloons which had a glorious 

spiritual send off at the end of the day 
¶ Those who sorted t-shirts and bagging by size 
¶ To the faithful who manned the Registration Table 
¶ To the Man in Blue who provided ñreal dealò Public Relations expertise 
¶ To the Hospitality Queen who prepared the Brown Bag Treats 
¶ To the countless who created the partnerships...that you see on the t-shirt 
¶ To the strong who Hauled everything to the pavilion in the dark 
¶ To the strong who Hauled everything to the street after the last walker left the park 
¶ To the Extraordinary photographers and videographers 
¶ The amazing t-shirt designer 
¶ To the infamous countless cursed emails sent to our membership and friends 
¶ To the Spouses that thought the Co-Captains had gotten another full time job 

We each shared our gifts and talents and made a significant contribution and impact in our 
community to "end the silence and stigma" , that for too long has surrounded mental health conditions 
and discouraged people from getting help. 

 From the bottom of our hearts...THANK YOU!  
 

Linda Javadi                          Debra Howard  

Nami Cobb Walks Team Captain                               Nami Cobb Walks Team Co-Captain 
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The walk might be over but the fundraising is NOT.  
We have until December 7!  

 
Walk Teams and Registered Walkers still have the opportunity to make their fundraising goals! If you 
were a walker, continue to encourage your friends, family, and co-workers to help you meet or EXCEED 
your goal. The end of the year is a great to time to remind people to make a charitable donation! 
 
All Registered Walkers will also have until November 4 to continue to raise funds towards their 
NAMIWalks Recognition gifts. You will receive an email after this period to redeem your gift online. 

These funds are what fuel the National Alliance on Mental Illness efforts in our communities for the entire 
year.  These funds will cover the cost of facilitating free Family to Family classes, free police Crisis 
Intervention Training and these funds help to supply materials for our community events and support 
groups 

Please take a moment if you have not had a chance to give and show NAMI Cobb how important we are in 
your life and to this community. Also, consider helping us EXCEED our fundraising goal.  
 
Access our team page from the www.nam icobb.org  website and click the 
 
Consider surprising a walker by clicking on the Team Roster and  
choosing a walker to donate to!  
 
*********************************************************************************************************  

East Cobber Parade and Podcast Listens 
 

Bill Nowicki of Marietta Stories Podcast ñmarchedò in the East Cobber parade along with NAMI Cobb 
Members Linda Javadi, Debra Howard and some other folks from NAMI Cobb! You wonôt want to 
miss this great interview on MARIETTA STORIESélisten at http://www.mariettastories.com/ and search for: 
SEPT 22 BONUS ADDITION 

Linda and Debra talk about their involvement in NAMI Cobb and practical things you can do to 
support your loved one. Youôll also hear how we braved a very loud skate car behind us, and a large 
crowd of parade people. Guarantee youôll enjoy this!  

Veteran podcaster Bill Nowicki (and NAMI Member) launched Marietta Stories Podcast 
in 2016, dedicated to the wonderful people of Marietta, Georgia. Ever since, he has 
brought those stories weekly and has reached thousands of people.  Be sure to download 
this to your smartphone and stay up on all things Marietta.  

 

 

http://www.namicobb.org/
http://www.mariettastories.com/
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Community Forum and Candlelight Vigil  

 
On September 21, 2017, The National Alliance on Mental Health (NAMI Cobb) and the Alpha Kappa Alpha, Rho Zeta 

Omega Chapter sponsored a Community Forum at Mariettaôs City Chambers and a Candlelight Vigil at Glover Park in 

observance of National Suicide Awareness and Prevention Month. Panelists at the forum shared their expertise on suicide 

intervention and prevention. Mayor Steve Tumlin, proclaimed September 21, 2017 as Suicide Prevention Awareness Day 

for the city of Marietta. Under the backdrop of inspirational and reflective music, the processional and candlelight vigil to 

Glover Park highlighted the remembrance of loved ones who have died by suicide and honored those who live with a 

mental health condition. Over 50 individuals came to embrace the community and support those impacted by mental 

health issues. 

The Community Forum featured the following Panelists: 

Mishael Porembski, Author and Founder of 180 Your Life 

 

Heather Croas, CPS, Founder of HNC Prints Photography, Creator ñBreaking Pointò Photo Essay 

 

Kenneth Koon, Executive Director of Armed Forces Mission 

 

Dr. Ryan Moore, DC, NAMI Member, Back In Harmony Chiropractic Clinic 

 

Sherre Yager, CPS, NAMI & S.O.S. Member and Founder of Justin Kemly Memorial Foundation 

 

Suicide is a public health issue that affects people of all ages, races, and ethnicities. Having a mental health disorder 

and/or a substance use disorder are the most significant risk factors for suicidal behaviors. Every citizen in our community 

can make a difference in helping to end the silence and stigma that for too long has surrounded mental health conditions 

and discouraged people from getting help. Public education and civic activities can prevent suicide and help improve the 

lives of individuals and families affected by mental illness. 

 

We encourage our community to continue to do their part to be inspired, informed and involved. 
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NAMI Cobb, Inc.  
&  

Alpha Kappa Alpha 
Sorority, Inc.  

 Rho Zeta Omega 
Chapter 

invite you to join us for a  
 

Suicide Prevention 
Awareness Month  

Community Forum and 
Candlelight Vigil  

 
Thank you to all who 

joined us.  
 


